
http://special.yakimaherald.com/admarket/ads‐legal  

January 14th, 2015 
CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF COVERAGE UNDER ECOLOGY’S 
CONSTRUCTION 
STORMWATER NPDES AND STATE 
WASTE DISCHARGE 
GENERAL PERMIT 
 
The City of Yakima, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, WA 98901, is seeking coverage under the Washington State Department of 
Ecology’s Construction Stormwater NPDES and State Waste Discharge General Permit. 
 
The proposed project, Former Tiger Oil Site Interim Remedial Action, is located at 2312 W. Nob Hill Boulevard in the City of Yakima, 
in Yakima County. 
 
This project involves 0.22 acres of soil disturbance for remedial construction activities. Construction activities include demolition of 
the existing building, soil excavation and the removal of contaminated materials. 
 
The receiving water is Wide Hollow Creek, which feeds into the Yakima River (for stormwater accumulated onsite outside of the 
contaminated zone). Dewatering water will be treated and discharged to the sanitary sewer. 
 
Any person desiring to present their views to the department of Ecology regarding this application may do so in writing within thirty 
days of the last date of publication of this notice. Comments shall be submitted to the department of Ecology. Any person interested 
in the department’s action on this application may notify the department of their interest within thirty days of the last date of 
publication of this notice. Ecology reviews public comments and considers whether discharges from this project would cause a 
measurable change in receiving water quality, and, if so, whether the project is necessary and in the overriding public interest 
according to Tier II anti degradation requirements under WAC 173-201A-320. 
 
Comments may be submitted to: 
Department of Ecology 
Attn: Water Quality Program, Construction Stormwater 
PO Box 47696 
Olympia, WA 98504-7696 
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